Berry, Taylor

From: Denise Drugan <northstar04@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:39 PM

To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

Dear Madam or Sir,

Duke Energy is not really interested in what is best for the community or the environment. Their sole interest is in
profits and not expending any resources toward green energy expansion. They talk the talk well enough, but certainly
don't walk the walk as evidenced by their petition.

Please deny their petition, recognizing it for the self serving action that it is.
Thank you,

Denise Drugan
Clayton, NC
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